
 

Speak up.   Participate in a District Visit—a meeting with your 

U.S. Senators and Representatives, or their staffs, in their district (home) 
offices during congressional recesses—following the CSMG. Make your 
voice heard!  Join a district visit team, or set one up yourself. Visit 
CatholicSocialMinistryGathering.org for more info.    
 
 
 

Think global. Become a CRS Campus Ambassador and 

be a voice for the poor on your campus!  Ambassadors are 
undergraduate students interested in global solidarity and trained to 
represent CRS issues on their campus and mobilize students to Pray, 
Learn and Advocate on global issues that affect the poor and 
marginalized. Contact campus@crs.org or visit www.crscollege.org for 
more information and global solidarity resources.  

 
Act local.  Partner with an anti-poverty organization in your 

community funded by the Catholic Campaign for Human Development 
(CCHD) by learning about local issues, getting students involved in 
community organizing efforts, doing research to support the 
organization’s work, or bringing a speaker to campus. Visit 
www.accunet.org/i4a/pages/index.cfm?pageid=3675 to learn more. 
 
 

For more great resources, visit www.confrontglobalpoverty.org and www.povertyusa.org 

I had a great time at CSMG! 
What can I do now? 

Association of Catholic Colleges and Universities 
Catholic Relief Services 
USCCB Department of Justice, Peace and Human Development 
USCCB Secretariat of Catholic Education 
 

CSMG Young Leaders Initiative 
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